
The Benefice (Group) of Barton Seagrave with Warkton

Sorry - this church building is still closed.

Government Guidance - 'Using church buildings for individual private prayer and funerals.'
From 13 June churches can choose to open to the public for individual private prayer

and from 15 June the House of Bishops guidance provides for funerals
with limited numbers, to be held in line with government guidance.

Day to day access to the church building is managed locally.
Whether to open the church building for private prayer and funerals
is a decision for the minister (i.e. the incumbent or priest in charge).

In this Benefice the Minister Revd. Mark Lucas (07788 100 757) 
has decided that:

The church building of St Edmund Warkton
will remain closed until the Government conditions for 

opening have been carried out.

The church building of St Botolph Barton Seagrave
will be open for private prayer

from 2.00pm to 4.00pm on Sundays
(starting from 21 June).


